
                                                                 

 

 

 

Tell us what you 

think!!! 

Are you registered with a GP Surgery in Hillingdon? 

Have you had a doctor appointment in the last 4 months?  

The College of Engineering, Design and Physical Sciences of Brunel University is working closely with the 

Healthwatch Hillingdon to help the healthcare sector redesigning the way services are provided.  

What we care about the most is patients’ experience and we would like to hear directly from YOU what 

needs to improve!  

What are we looking for? 

 

- Male and Female participants, 21-65 

years old 

 

- GP patients who have had a patient – 

doctor consultation in the past 4 months 

The Focus Group meeting take no more than 

1.5 hours  

Location will be communicated 4 days 

before the meeting, according to 

participants needs.  

Free snacks and beverages will be available 

for the participants (please contact the 

organiser if you have any allergies). 

Each participants will receive a little present 

at the end of the Focus Group to show how 

important your participation is for us. 


